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B This is not an offering for sale. Any such offering can only be 
made with a disclosure statement. The developer reserves the 

right to make changes and modifications to the information 
contained herein without prior notice. Dimensions, sizes, areas, 

specifications layout, and materials are approximate only and 
subject to change without notice. E.&O.E.



3 ft1054210

PLAN A1
Garden Townhome

4 Bedroom
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TOTAL

1,628 SQ FT
934 SQ FT
2,562 SQ FT
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B This is not an offering for sale. Any such offering can only be 
made with a disclosure statement. The developer reserves the 

right to make changes and modifications to the information 
contained herein without prior notice. Dimensions, sizes, areas, 

specifications layout, and materials are approximate only and 
subject to change without notice. E.&O.E.



3 ft1054210

PLAN A2
Garden Townhome

3 Bedroom
2.5 Bathroom

INTERIOR
EXTERIOR
TOTAL

1,608 SQ FT
1,095 SQ FT
2,703 SQ FT
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This is not an offering for sale. Any such offering can only be 
made with a disclosure statement. The developer reserves the 

right to make changes and modifications to the information 
contained herein without prior notice. Dimensions, sizes, areas, 

specifications layout, and materials are approximate only and 
subject to change without notice. E.&O.E.



3 ft1054210

PLAN B 
Garden Flat

3 Bedroom

INTERIOR
EXTERIOR
TOTAL

1,077 SQ FT
447-525 SQ FT
1,524 - 1,602 SQ FT
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B This is not an offering for sale. Any such offering can only be 
made with a disclosure statement. The developer reserves the 

right to make changes and modifications to the information 
contained herein without prior notice. Dimensions, sizes, areas, 

specifications layout, and materials are approximate only and 
subject to change without notice. E.&O.E.



3 ft1054210

PLAN B
Garden Flat

2 Bedroom + Secondary Suite
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This is not an offering for sale. Any such offering can only be 
made with a disclosure statement. The developer reserves the 

right to make changes and modifications to the information 
contained herein without prior notice. Dimensions, sizes, areas, 

specifications layout, and materials are approximate only and 
subject to change without notice. E.&O.E.
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3 ft1054210

INTERIOR
EXTERIOR
TOTAL

1,097 SQ FT
425 - 456 SQ FT
1,522 - 1,553 SQ FT

PLAN B1 
Garden Flat

3 Bedroom
2 Bathroom
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This is not an offering for sale. Any such offering can only be 
made with a disclosure statement. The developer reserves the 

right to make changes and modifications to the information 
contained herein without prior notice. Dimensions, sizes, areas, 

specifications layout, and materials are approximate only and 
subject to change without notice. E.&O.E.



LANE

28TH WEST AVE

A AAA A1 A2

B1 B1
B

B

B

B

3 ft1054210

INTERIOR
EXTERIOR
TOTAL

PLAN B1
Garden Flat
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1,097 SQ FT
425 - 456 SQ FT
1,522 - 1,553 SQ FT

This is not an offering for sale. Any such offering can only be 
made with a disclosure statement. The developer reserves the 

right to make changes and modifications to the information 
contained herein without prior notice. Dimensions, sizes, areas, 

specifications layout, and materials are approximate only and 
subject to change without notice. E.&O.E.




